
                 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
Invitation to Bid- Sedalia School District 
 
Project- Shop/Storage Building 
 
The Sedalia School District is seeking bids for the construction of a shop/storage building 
at Smith-Cotton High School. The size specifications will be 40’ by 60’ by 15’. The 
building frame will be a truss style using rigid steel I -beam frames.  Door specifications 
should include a 36” by 80” walk in door and a 10’ by 12’ roll up commercial garage 
door. Bidders can obtain the scope of work information on the project and view the site by 
contacting Richie Simons at simonsrichie@sedalia200.org. Sealed bids will be received at 
the District Office, 2806 Matthew Drive, Sedalia MO. until 11:30am on Thursday, June 
12, 2025.  
 
The Sedalia School District reserves the right to refuse and/or reject any and all bids.  
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